
WILLIAM A. EGAH, GOVERNOR

DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS
CENTRAL DISTRICT

/555 Cordova Street

ANCHORAGE 99501

December 22, 1971

Re: 52A-29C1
Project £-0350(6) (3625^2)
Chitina East
Parcels 1 and 3

Mr. Gordon Kisey
Cannon Realty, Inc.
510 Second Street
Mt. Yernon, Washington 93273

Dear Mr. Klzey:

Reference is made to your telephone conversation of
December 21 with Mr. Gordon Severson of this office.
~;ie have v/ired our Juneau Headquarters requesting that
your right of way acquisition payment be expedited.

Ive are pleased to enclose a copy of the Chiti.aa Townsite
Plat, as provided by the Alaska Division of Lands, as
per your request.

Thank you once again for your fine cooperation. If we
can be of any further service, please do not hesitate
to call on us.

Sincerely yours,

JACK ?
r District Engineer""

Dis
gent

Beitinger /
trict Right/of

Enclosure
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